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Hello,

| live close to this property and oppose the intended use. We simply
do not have the infrastructure in place for an additional high-density
housing development in Sisters. | believe that approving this proposed
subdivision is a major mistake and adversely affects our community.
Please do not hesitate to contact me to further discuss this matter.

Sincerely,

mike amsberry <mike7berry@gmail.com>
Sunday, October 23, 2022 7:50 PM
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